AME AlIR

Transport Service

p. 727.201.0075

f. 727.209.3397

Pinellas County, Florida
www.americhairtransport.com

August 18, 2016

Mr. Craig A. Hare, MBA, Paramedic
Plnellas County EMS & Fire Administration
12490 Ulmerton Road - Suite 134

Largo, Florida 33774

Mr. Craig A. Hare,

It is my pleasure to write a letter of support for the updates to the EMS Ordinance and EMS Rules & Regulations per our
meeting on Monday, August 15™, 2016.

As a new non-emergency transportation provider, Americhair Transport Service, Inc. is committed serving Pinellas
County in a manner that upholds any EMS ordinances or rules to the letter. We also appreciate the willingness on behalf
of Pinellas County EMS & Fire Administration to work with us to improve the non-emergency medical transportation
industry. We hope that our addition adds liquidity and another safe, reliable, professional service provider to the market.

In conclusion, | fully support the efforts of Mr. Craig A. Hare in conjunction with the Pinellas County EMS to update the
rules and regulations relative to wheelchair and stretcher transport. Mr. Hare’s passion for the continued improvement of
this industry is very apparent. This is a passion we share at Americhair Transport Service, Inc.. We are extremely excited
to have Mr. Hare as an advocate and look forward to working with him, Mrs. Melissa Hiles and the Pinellas County EMS &
Fire Administration going forward.

Sincerely,

Christopher Clark, General Manager
Americhair Transport Service, Inc.
christopher.taolion@gmail.com
518-588-4349
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